Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education
Kevin Larsen, District 1 Program Advisor

February 2017 Report
On-Site Assistance – 6 High Schools, 0 AITC, 0 University, 0 Comm. College
	· Byron HS & MS – S2 (2/1)
· Rochelle – S2 (2/9)

· Galva – S3 (2/27)


	· Ashton-Franklin Center – S2 (2/2)
· La Moille – S2 (2/24)


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – Participants – 300+
· 212 Conference Teacher Professional Development (2/3-4)
· Durand High School Ag Program Presentation – 230 students! (2/8)

· Metal Rose Student Workshop – Oregon – S2 (2/24) – 30 students

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 8
· 212 Conference (2/3-4)
· Section 1 IAVAT Meeting (2/6)

· Riverdale FFA Alumni Meeting (2/7)

· Rockford East – New Program Meeting w/ Science Dept. Administration (2/13)

· FCAE Staff Conference Call (2/21)

· CAERT Conference Call (2/21)

· FCAE Staff Meeting (2/22)

· University Council Meeting (2/22)

Other Activities
Miles Traveled – 1531
Commentary

February was a very different month for many reasons.  Not only did I make a presentation to the entire student body (6th – 12th grades) at Durand for their new agriculture program, but I also met with the administration of the science department of the Rockford Public Schools for their new agriculture program at Rockford East.  I was still able to visit some programs and student teachers, but because of travel restrictions, I will have to plan my visits to the AITC coordinators in a different month.  It is special to sit in and observe the student teachers in my district as I get to see the potential of the future agriculture teachers!  Overall, I would say that the future is very bright!








